



The Panther Times



September 2022

www.swedeborgpanthers.com

Volume I

From the desk of Mr. Sasfy:

Dear Parents, Guardians and Elementary Students:

Welcome back to school! We hope you have had a fun-filled summer with your family. We truly look forward to another school year full of learning and adventure!

I am sure that many have noticed the staffing changes and restructuring of classes for this school year. It was a very difficult process to implement, but the changes were needed to support your Swedeborg community. We have combined classes to achieve the following: Pre-K through 1st Grade, 2nd Grade through 4th Grade and 5th through 8th Grade remain the same. We are also excited to welcome some new staff to our Swedeborg team and some position changes: Ms. Jessica Beers, Special Education Department, Mrs. Gidget Brothers, Pre-School – 1st Grade teacher, Mrs. Claudia West, P.E, Ms. Meagan Domingue will now be teaching Science and Social Studies and Ms. Kat will be in the school cook/food service position. We are also proud to have a group of retired teachers who are volunteering to support our "Panther Time," a school wide educational reading resource, on Thursdays. We are also very pleased to announce that we will have a Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) this school year, please contact the school office if you are interested in participating.

Throughout last year and over the summer we have been working on completing HVAC improvement projects. Once completed it will provide better indoor air quality both in the classrooms and office spaces as well as provide a better physical climate for learning and working.

Lastly as always, our staff is here for any questions or concerns. Please contact the office with any questions or to set up a conference time. We are so glad to have each of you as part of our school family.

News, Notes, and Dates to Remember:

EARLY RELEASE

12:30 p.m. release time every Wednesday

NO SCHOOL

Monday, September 5th (Labor Day)



GRANDPARENTS DAY LUNCH

Monday, September 19th @ 11:15 -12:00 Please RSVP

SCHOOL BOARD

Monday, September 26th @ 6:00 p.m.

SEE YOU AT THE FLAG POLE

Wednesday, September 21nd @ 7:50 a.m. (also Bring your Bible to School Day)

TITLE 1 NIGHT

September 29 @ 5:30-7p.m.

SEPTEMBER IS SUICIDE PREVENTION MONTH

